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IO BTN WTE \\ 135 Boripat Road, Banmghok, Thailand,
T"n‘;‘. bomvY Tel. 26266

1L,  January 1963

Dear U fhant:

I have received your most charming and kind letter
addressed to liss Bennett of the Asia Society thanking my
troupe for taking part in the Human Rights Day celebration
at the United Natioms Headquarters on 10 December 1962.

e were delighted and honoured to be able to work
for the United Nations and thank you for allowing us to
help, in howsoeger small a way, in celebgéting Human Rights
Day.

Yours gratefully and respectfully,

Prasidh Silapsbanleng

Rirector



